Hooksett Sewer Commission Workshop Minutes November 1, 2022

The workshop started at 10:00am and went until 12:00pm. Present were Chairman Sidney Baines, Commissioner Richard Bairam, Superintendent Ken Conaty and Assistant Superintendent John Clark.

The Sewer Commission took time to go over Superintendent Ken Conaty's report.

Chairman Sidney Baines and Commissioner Richard Bairam took time to go down to the wastewater treatment plant to tour the ongoing upgrades.

Respectfully Submitted,

Richard Bairam

Clerk

HOOKSETT
WASTEWATER TREATMENT FACILITY

DATE RECEIVED 11-15 -22

INITIAL

COMMENTS

RPD